R Mukundan
Managing Director

10" October 2014

Dear Mr. Kell,

Sub: UN Global Compact Communication on Progress for the year 2013-14

Enclosed please find Tata Chemicals’ Communication on Progress report on the
United Nations Global Compact for the year 2013-14. We are pleased to submit

the attached document as per the guidelines prescribed.

Tata Chemicals as a responsible corporate is committed to the principles of
Global Compact initiative. These principles are a part of our Mission, Vision and

Policies.

We will continue to produce CoP in future also. This report is titled - Tata
Chemicals Business Responsibility Report 2013 - 14. Additionally, we will be
submitting Tata Chemicals Sustainability Report 2013 — 14 also covering some of

our global entities in due course. .

With best regards,

Yours sincerely,

o

ukundan)

Encl.: As above

Mr. George Kell

Executive Head of the Global Compact
Executive Office of the Secretary General
United Nations,

New York, USA

S-1880 NY 10017
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